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Sent: Thurscday, January 31, 2013 12:53 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 
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From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfPeterGriesinger 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 12:52:58 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) O 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future CP < 

Jan 31, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 
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Mr. Peter Griesinger 
7300 Old Mill Rd 
Gates Mills, OH 44040-9637 
(440) 423-1601 
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From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 8:42 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Tell the Kasich Administration: We need Turning Point Solar 

From: Environment OhioOn Behalf OfRuthanne Flottman 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 8:40:43 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Tell the Kasich Administration: We need Turning Point Solar 

Jan 31, 2013 

Chairman Todd Snitchler 
OH 

Dear Chairman Snitchler, 

Ohio's dependence on coal and oil has gone on too long. In the 21st century we shouldn't be getting 82 percent of our 
electricity by burning coal. Its time Ohio moved forward to embrace proven pollution-free technologies like solar power. 
Turning Point Solar is clean, ready-to-go and a genuine step in the right direction. Please move Ohio's clean energy 
future forward by approving Turning Point Solar. 

Not only will Turning Point provide much needed investment to our state, helping to create more than 300 green jobs, 
it will help displace coal-fired generation that would emit over 70,000 tons of global warming pollution each year. If Ohio 
is going to get serious about clean energy we need to double down on solar power and projects like Turning Point. 

Sincerely 

Ruthanne Flottman 
1080 Weybridge Rd S Apt A 
Columbus, OH 43220-3350 
(937) 750-7552 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 8:52 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf Off. Israel 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 8:51:28 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 30, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mrs. T. Israel 
67 Deerhaven Rd 
Mahwah, NJ 07430-2717 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 7:51 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfKevin Charnas 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 7:51:11 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 30, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Kevin Charnas 
3027 Corydon Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-3531 
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From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 7:21 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfAmanda Hayes 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 7:21:09 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 30, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Amanda Hayes 
22700 Turkic Rd 
Quaker City, OH 43773-9576 
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From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 4:20 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfRev Crow Swimsaway PhD 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 4:19:53 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 30, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Dr. Rev Crow Swimsaway PhD 
6560 SR 356 
New Marshfield, OH 45766-9783 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 4:20 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf Offeri Koslen 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 4:19:53 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 30, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mrs. Teri Koslen 
29276 Bryce Rd 
Pepper Pike, OH 44124-5715 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 1:53 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfWiliam O'Brien 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 1:51:44 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 31, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Wiliam O'Brien 
12520 SW Gem Ln Apt 202 
Beaverton, OR 97005-1360 


